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Welcome back and hope you 

all had a great break. 

 

Summer Club 

We are pleased that Emerald and Sean Connley 

from Kaisho Academy of Martial Arts. Will be 

joining us for some workshops during our 

Summer Club. We have a packed, fun filled 8 

days or learning, enjoyment, creativity and 

exploration and we cannot wait! 

We are fully booked on Tuesday 25th July, have 

limited availability for the first week and have 

availability for the second week. 

Don’t forget to tell all your friends about it as we 

accept any child ages 4-11 years from any 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
   

 

Now that the 

weather is getting 

nicer, please 

make sure your 

child/ren have 

hat, water bottles, 

sunglasses if 

needed and sun-

cream. Thank you.  

Clothing and lost property 

Please ensure your child has 

suitable clothing. Please 

ensure EVERYTHING is NAMED.  

There is an awful lot of lost 

property in both schools. If 

something does get lost and is 

named, if the child is in the 

Infants, we will simply put it 

back in their classroom. If they 

are in the Juniors, we will take 

it up to the Juniors and pop it in 

their class or into the Juniors 

lost property. Please 

encourage children to be 

responsible for their 

belongings.  

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

There are lots of 

ways for us to keep 

in touch.  

Website: 

See below  

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

By phone:  

Abigail: 

07796000413 

Tracy: 07879811927 

E-mail 

admin@fusionchild

careservices.co.uk 

In person!  

We will always 

make time to speak 

to you at club!  

 

 

Don’t forget Registration closes on Friday 9th 

June at 6:15pm. Any packs received after 

this time will not be processed. 

All families will be e-mailed on Friday 7th 

July 2017 about space allocation.  

Registration Packs must be completed by 

hand and must be returned in paper format.  

ALL existing families MUST re-register.  

 

 

 

 

All parents must enter and exit Fusion through the main doors. If you 

walk through the gates on the field, you will be asked to go round to 

Fusion’s entrance and wait to be buzzed in and a member of staff will 

bring your child to meet you. 

5:15pm parents 

Signing out- please make sure that the time you sign your child/ren out 

is the actual time as this has health and safety implications and also 

impacts on staff:child ratios. If you collect after 5:15pm you will 

automatically be charged until 6:15pm, which is an additional £4.00 per 

child.  

Fusion Bake Off – 

Tuesday 6th June- 

Friday 9th June. If your 

child/ren wanted to 

take part, Abby has 

emailed you about it 

and which day you 

have been allocated. 

Surveys! We know these are a pain for many of you, but they really do provide us with 

invaluable feedback and helps us make appropriate changes. For example, some of the 

changes we have made this year that have come about from suggestions from parents are; 

changes to Breakfast Club signing in, a change to our late fee administration and not 

forgetting a Summer Club has been set up. Please take 10 minutes and complete the surveys 

in order to let us hear your voice. The children will be doing their surveys too. Thank you in 

advance and we look forward to reading your comments. 

Sherwood are the 

house winners for this 

term. Great teamwork- 

congratulations! 

We will be asking what 

they would like as their 

prize but no doubt it 

will be an ice-cream or 

chocolate! 

Congratulations to Rebecca on gaining her Level 

3 in Playwork and becoming Deputy. Also 

congratulations to Gemma for completing her 

Level 3 in Playwork and becoming our new Play 

and Resource Co-Coordinator. 

Keep going Joe and Naomi who have nearly 

completed their qualifications! 

 

 


